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This week the children have been learning nursery rhymes and 
enjoyed “Mary, Mary Quite Contrary” with a potting shed role 
play outside, exploring soil in the tray and watering the flowers 
in the inside water tray, as well as painting with a fork to 
create flowers at the art table. 
 

Something Special 
 

You do not need to go out and buy nursery rhyme books or 
CDs. Why not create some rhyming spoons at home this 
weekend? 

 
They can be written on with a Sharpie pen or drawn.  If you 
enjoy arts and crafts then you could get creative and make 
more elaborate spoons together. 

 
Singing nursery rhymes and songs to children can help develop 
their language and communication skills from an early age. 
Introducing children to a variety of nursery rhymes can help 
them understand and learn about different sounds. This is an 
important part of developing those early literacy skills. 
Listening to different sounds in the environment as well as in 
nursery rhymes provides children with the foundations in 
helping them to read and write. As nursery rhymes are fun and 
full of sounds, children will tune into these sounds. Older 
children will experiment in combining sounds and blend them 
together to form a word.  
https://www.earlyyearscareers.com/eyc/learning-and-
development/importance-nursery-rhymes-songs/ 

This Week’s Learning 

Carpet Time 

Stories:  Playtime Rhymes 
 
Song:  Mary, Mary Quite Contrary    
 
Rhyme:  Children’s Choice   

Our Family Worker holds ‘drop in’ session for parents. 
The Family Worker is available to work and support 
parents with any issues at home, including sibling rivalry, 
school refusal and general behaviour.  Please check the 
newsletter for dates. 
If you would prefer a 1:1 appointment then please 
contact Kayleigh on 07741 830017 or email 
Kayleigh.Fry@cambridgeshire.gov.uk to book these. 

 

 
 

 

26th September at 7.30pm. 
PTA AGM – Brambles families are included in this 

26th September 
Harvest Festival. Brambles can drop off food 

donations. 
Wednesday 16th October 

Parents Consultations from 4pm 
 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 
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